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From: Heather Rogers [mailto:heather_dawne@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2023 11:17 AM 
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca> 
Subject: Re: New Retail Gasoline Outlet Borden‐Carleton PID#686592 

Dear Mr.Macewen  

I am writing in regards of the new proposed Gas Station/Convenience Store in Borden-Carleton. Our families 
depend on our current local stores, and they are the centre of our community. An additional gas station/store 
will serve no positive outcome to our community. I hope you take into consideration all of the letters sent by the 
people of the community and surrounding areas. 

Sincerely  
Heather & Eric Rogers 

Sent from my iPad 




